Congratulations!

Dear Olivia,

Congratulations on the launch of your important initiative to
support graduate students' mental health at ASU!

Tackling barriers to mental health care is critical, and your
work is sure to make a lasting impact on our academic
community. It’s inspiring to see such thoughtful efforts to
foster well-being among students.

Wishing you great success as you continue this vital work.

Sincerely,

Nancy Gonzales
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